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Briana Floyd

748 Place Chateau

Delray Beach FL, 33445
Brianafloyd1@aol.com
brianafloyd{@ihearifoundation.com
(954)744-9099

February 16, 2011

Depart of State; Divisions of Corporations
Corporate Filings

PO BOX 6327

Tallahassee FL 32314

To Whom It May Concern:

e

000186792240

I am sending this letter to re-file for IHeart Foundation. I was unaware that I could not
file again online, therefore I was rejected because once before filed for IHeart foundation:
record #N09000008972--IHEART FOUNDATION INC in 2008. | called into your -
customer service center and they told me to write a letter explaining the online filing and
also send a letter releasing the old IHeart Foundation name. As I stated before I filed once
in 2008 and the foundation had to be put on hold and therefore put on inactive status.
Once the time came to re-file, | thought I could do it on line. I will provide an additional
letter releasing the name so that [ may re-file. I have already paid the filing fee and filled
out info online. You may contact me with the information provided at the top of this

letter,

Sincerely,

Briana Floyd, RN

President, [HeartFoundation
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Briana Floyd

748 Place Chateau

Delray Beach Fl, 33445
Brianatlovd l{@aol.com
brianatlovd@ihearttfoundation.com
(954)744-9099

Department of State
Division of Corporations
Corporate Filings

PO BOX 6327
Tallahassee FL 32314

February 16, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

Re: [HeartFoundation, N09000008972—IHEARTFOUNDATION INC, and

W10000058244
Tracking Number: 600188753486
Pin: 3486

This letter is to refease the name [HeartFoundation used for filing #N0S000008972 so
that I may re-file with #W 10000058244, I am president of IHeart Foundation and tried to
start the organization in 2008. Due to some fall outs and obstacles I was not able to keep
IHeart active. Now after fe-filing, I was rejected not knowing that [ had to release the
name first. Thank you very much and sorry for any inconvenience. All contact
information is located on 1op of this letter and the accompanying letter.

Sincerely,

Briana Floyd, %A .
President

[HeartFoundation



